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Last performance year (2017), all of the AQUIRE QCDR measures were listed as new measures and were 
not available for reporting on Physician Compare. However, MIPS measures reported through AQUIRE 
are eligible for public reporting. Later this year, information about which MIPS measures are targeted 
for public reporting will be available.  
 
Next year, QCDR measures from AQUIRE will be evaluated for public reporting on Physician Compare. 
Measures must be statistically valid, reliable, accurate and comparable across submission mechanisms, 
as well as meet the minimum reliability threshold for be included in the Physician Compare 
downloadable database. To be included in the profile pages, measures must also be easily understood 
by patients and caregivers; descriptions and titles must be in plain language. Therefore, data from the 
2018 performance year will potentially be publicly available in 2019! 
 


